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RIPPLE PARISH COUNCIL 

NOTICE OF ANNUAL PARISH MEETING 

Notice is hereby given that the Annual Parish Meeting will be held at Ripple Parish Hall, 
School Lane, Ripple, Tewkesbury, GL20 6EU 

On 
Friday 27th May at 7.00pm 

 
Members from the communities of Ryall, Holly Green, Ryall Grove, Naunton, Ripple, Uckinghall and 

Stratford Bridge are invited and encouraged to attend 

The Parish Meeting is an opportunity for members on the Electoral Roll for Ripple Parish to raise any 
matters of concern that relate to their local community. It would be helpful to have written notice of any 
matters to be raised but it is not essential - please contact the Clerk to the Parish Council, Michelle Hinde 

by email: clerk@rpcworcs.co.uk 

AGENDA 
1. Welcome from Chairman elect of Ripple Parish Council 
2. To consider and approve Minutes of the Annual Parish Meeting held on 28th May 2021 
3. To present the councils thank you gift to Robin Jones 
4. Parish Council Chairman’s Annual Report  

(delivered by hand to all residents in the Parish in advance) 
5. West Mercia Police Report : Nick Elwell 
6. Ripple Parish Council Financial Update : Chairman 
7. Report from MP Harriet Baldwin 
8. Report from Worcestershire County Council : Martin Allen, County Councillor 
9. Report from Malvern Hills District Council :  Jeremy Owenson, District Councillor  
10. Ripple Parish Church update  
11. Ripple WI update  
12. Report on Ripple Parish Footpaths 
13. Invitation to electors to raise any matters of interest 
14. Any other business 

Wine and light refreshments provided by Ripple WI 

(Donations to the St Mary’s Ripple Church upkeep are greatly appreciated)  

Mark Peters 
Chairman 

Ripple Parish Council 
17th May 2022 


